EL SEGUNDO POLICE DEPARTMENT



POLICE BULLETIN



David Cummings, Chief of Police

January 23, 2008

WANTED FOR BURGLARY







On December 24, 2007 between 0200-0344 hours, unknown suspects entered the victim's hotel room and parked vehicle at the Hacienda Hotel (525 N. Sepulveda Boulevard). Numerous items were taken including the victim's credit card, which the suspects used at a nearby IHOP, gas station and a Walgreen's drug store in El Segundo.

The above photos are of the man and woman that used the victim's credit card at Walgreen's on December 24th, at 0344 hours.

If you have any information regarding this case, please call Det. Marco Lemus at (310)524-2284. Refer to case #07-4659.